

OSHER LIFELONG LEARNING INSTITUTE AT CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH



COLLEGE OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

May 1, 2015

Lee Gale Gruen

Re: Lori and Don Brault Successful Aging Lecture, April 29, 2015

Dear Lee Gale,

On behalf of the Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at California State University, Long Beach (OLLI @ CSULB), we want to thank you for your thought provoking presentation on "Reinventing Yourself in Your Retirement Years." You effectively engaged the audience in your presentation and in questions and conversations both during and after the lecture.

We know that engaging in lifelong learning is one of the many ways to age successfully. You presented the audience with many additional options to contemplate. The audience was a mixture of OLLI members – most of whom have already retired, faculty and staff of the University, and community residents. We were particularly gratified by a young alumni of our University who is currently working as a financial planner. He commented that he now sees that retirement planning involves so much more than assuring financial security. I think your presentation will help him to work more holistically with his clients.

Your presentation clearly met the goals of our lecture series. We wish you continuing success in your endeavors to spread the word about vital living in retirement.

Sincerely,

Malcolm Green

Governing Council President

Dr. Barbara White Executive Director

m An Uto